
Lake Sawyer Hawks Meeting 

May 1, 2008 

Cedar Grange #534---Maple Valley 

 

 

7:20-----Meeting Called to Order by Marlow Anderson (president)---all members introduced 

themselves---there were 30 persons present---the minutes for the April meeting were read by 

Robert Burks (secretary)---the minutes were approved and accepted as read---a financial was 

given by Charles Vencill (treasurer) 

 

7:25-----General Discussion---the Lake Sawyer Hawks will have swap meet at Cedar Grange 

Hall # 534 on June 7 (10:00am-2:00pm) ---Mr. & Mrs. Regan Dunn will be guests at the field 

on June 14---all club members and friends are invited to visit and have refreshments---the 

development of the charging station is being coordinated by Charles Bailey---four charging  

stations are now available for electric batteries (banana jacks are necessary) ---Dick Weaver 

reports that the Thursday float fly on Lake Washington saw good weather and three spectators 

signed the comment (guest) book---club hats are available for $10.00 each and jackets are 

about $90.00 

 

7:40-----New Business---pamphlets regarding AMA’s new Park Pilot Program were made  

available to everyone---a large amount of gravel will be delivered to the field on Saturday--- 

David Burdick suggests that as many club members as possible bring their tools to the field 

Saturday and help disperse the gravel---Mike Moyer has been given permission to secure a  

fire extinguisher for the impound area---Steve Black continues to convert VHS videos to 

DVD format  

 

7:55-----Show and Tell---Dick Weaver brought two electric flying “W’s”; a mini flying “W” 

and a standard size flying “W” with an unique custom paint job 

 

8:10-----Raffle---raffle administered by Charles Vencill and Dick Weaver---items acquired  

from RC Hobbies Covington 

 

8:15-----Meeting Adjourned 

 

 


